ECFIN ACCESS TO DOCUMENTS

From:
Sent: mercredi 8 janvier 2020 10:43

To: Cc:

Subject: RE: Thank you / Follow up: discussion on cross border mechanism

Dear

Ms Margerit would be available for a short meeting on 30 January at 15:00 in the Berlaymont building.

Would that be suitable to you?

Kind regards,

Assistant to Alienor Margerit and Maria Elena Scoppio Cabinet of Commissioner Paolo Gentiloni Commissioner for Economy



European Commission

From:

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 12:06 PM

To: MARGERIT Alienor (CAB-GENTILONI) < Alienor. MARGERIT@ec.europa.eu>

Cc:

Subject: RE: Thank you / Follow up: discussion on cross border mechanism

Dear Mrs Margerit,

Firstly let me wish you a Happy New Year 2020.

I am contacting you as a follow-up to our exchange of e-mail below, to ask whether you and/or some of your cabinet colleagues would be available for a meeting in the coming weeks.

As you know, cement is often considered as one of the potential priority sectors for carbon border mechanisms. We have done a significant amount of thinking on this with our members and would be delighted to meet some of Commissioner Gentiloni's team to discuss the issue. This would be the occasion to introduce our industry, go through the risks of carbon leakage in the sector, and exchange on carbon border mechanisms and next steps.

As things stand, we would be available on the following days:

- 15th January morning
- 16th January before 11.00
- 20th January afternoon
- 22nd January afternoon from 15.00 (preferred)
- 28th January anytime

- 29th January anytime
- 30th January anytime (preferred)
- 31st January afternoon anytime between 11.30-15.00 (preferred)
- 3rd February anytime
- 4th February anytime
- 5th February anytime
- 6th February anytime

I thank you in advance for your consideration and I very much hope to meet you soon.

Best Regards,

Chief Executive

CEMBUREAU - The European Cement Association

W: www.cembureau.eu



EU Transparency Register No: 93987316076-63

From: Alienor.MARGERIT@ec.europa.eu < Alienor.MARGERIT@ec.europa.eu >

Sent: 23 December 2019 13:21

To: Cc:

Subject: Thank you

Dear ,

On behalf of Commissioner Paolo Gentiloni, we would like to thank you for your letter received on the occasion of the starting of his the mandate as Commissioner for Economy.

This is to inform you it has been well received and submitted to Commissioner Gentiloni's attention. We have taken note of the contribution you hope to make to a sustainable European economy in the coming years.

We are confident that we will have opportunities to interact in the future in our area of competence.

We remain at your disposal for any further communication in the future.

Kindest regards,

Aliénor Margerit
Member of Cabinet

European
Commission
Cabinet of Commissioner Paolo Gentiloni

